
Revere Busing for St. Hilary Students 

Bus transportation is provided to all St. Hilary students living in the Revere School 

District.  There is one direct morning bus route (posted on 

www.revereschools.org).  Students not on this route will ride the morning 

elementary bus routes with the Revere students to Bath Elementary School and 

transfer to a bus that will transport students directly to St. Hilary School. 

In the afternoon, there are two different options.  One option is a bus that leaves 

St. Hilary and goes directly to the Revere High School parking lot for parent pick-

up.  The second option is that students can ride from St. Hilary to Hillcrest 

Elementary School where they will transfer buses and ride home with the Revere 

elementary students. 

Bus routes, bus numbers, drivers, and pick-up times are also posted on the Revere 

website and will be updated before the start of the school year. 

A transportation form must be completed before any student can ride a Revere 

bus.  These forms can be completed online and are on the Revere website. 

 

Questions can be directed to: 

 

Justin Miller 

Transportation Supervisor 

jmiller@revereschools.org 

330-52303119 

 

Marci Fredrick 

St. Hilary School Revere Bus Liaison 

maclemens@gmail.com 

740-762-0281 


